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April 12, 2022

Dear LHS Senior Parents/Guardians,

We are so excited for the Lockhart High School Class of 2022 and | wanted to share some information with you
regarding the activities and ceremonies that will be taking place in the near future.

Prom

Prom will take place at the Embassy Suites Hotel and Conference Center in San Marcos on May 7th, from 8:00pm -
11:30pm. Students will need to be in good standing with their attendance (minimum 90%) and discipline to attend.
Seniors will get in free and Juniors will need to purchase a ticket.

Seniors and Attendance

We are working with students that owe attendance make up hours. Students have been directed to get with their
assigned Assistant Principal about their hours owed. You can also find information about how to make up hours on
our campus website. The best way for students to make up hours owed is to be at school but there are many other
options listed on our website as well.

Grades and Credits

This is the time for students to be looking at their grades/credits and reaching out to administration and/or counseling
staff for any assistance needed. This is the final push and we want to see every single one of our Seniors to cross
that stage on May 27th!

Senior Final Exam Schedule
Senior final exams will be administered May 16th - May 19th. All Senior grades will be due from teachers on May
20th.

Senior Walk
Our Class of 2022 Senior Walk will take place on Monday, May 23rd. Seniors will load onto the buses, in the GOPAC
parking lot, at 9:00am sharp.

Graduation Practice

A MANDATORY graduation practice will be held on May 24th, beginning at 9:30am in the LHS Gerry Ohlendorf
Performing Arts Center (GOPAC). Students will meet in the GOPAC to discuss graduation day and then will be
walked through the process.

Graduation Ceremony

The Class of 2022 graduation ceremony will be held at Lions Stadium on Friday, May 27th, at 8:00pm. There are no
tickets for the ceremony and seating is open. The ceremony will also be live streamed and recorded for those that
cannot attend. The gates will open for guests at 7:30 pm.
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Students are to wear their “Sunday Best” to graduation and if they need any assistance with what that might entail,
they may contact their administrator or counselor. We understand that “Sunday Best” is not the same to everyone.
High heeled shoes are prohibited on the field due to safety concerns as well as maintaining the integrity of the special
turf; however, wedge heels are acceptable.

Senior Slideshow

There will be a slideshow that will be playing across the jumbotron throughout the ceremony and we would like all
Seniors to be a part of this proud display. Because not all Seniors took a formal photo, we are asking that Seniors
create a slide for this slideshow. Students were asked to create a slide using this template that was emailed to them
and are to include the following (if applicable):

Students full legal name

Picture(s) of graduating Senior

Colleges that they have been accepted to (not just applied, but accepted)

Any scholarship they are receiving

Branch of military (if enlisted)

After copying the emailed template, creating a slide, and naming it with their full name, the Seniors are to email it to
maria.narvaez@lockhart.txed.net with “Senior PPT” in the subject line. The deadline to submit a slide is May 6th.

Caps and Gowns
If you already ordered a cap and gown they will be distributed on campus, generally in late April/early May. Please
keep an eye on your email for that distribution date.

If you have not ordered a cap and gown it is not too late, though delivery options may be limited. You may order
these items via the Herff Jones website. Please email paige.moss@lockhart.txed.net with any questions.

| know this is a lot of information to take in but please feel free to contact us should you have any questions as we
want this to be a wonderful celebration of your student’s great achievement!

Sincerely,

Do Bocom
O

Barry Bacom
Principal
Lockhart High School
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